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[bookmark: _GoBack]Partnership funding arrangements as told by co-chair, Alicia Kidd, in July 2018:

We've been running the partnership for over three years now and have received a total of under £5000 of funding. 
Because of this lack of funding, we don't have a coordinator, so Andrew (Smith, co-chair) and I take on this role in our spare time. The majority of our funds have gone on developing resources. We work closely with Humberside police, and their intelligence has highlighted a number of hotspots in the region. We've used this information to target these areas with poster campaigns. We've also developed a training package and delivered it to front line professionals free of charge.

We've helped agencies develop their internal policies on modern slavery - unfortunately this has had to be free of charge because of funding issues of the agencies in question (but their need for policies was greater than our need for cash).

We've recently printed bumper stickers off the back of some recent multi agency research into car washes. These are in three different languages and are targeted at reaching workers in car washes.

Due to the limited funds, we tend to rely on different agencies using their staff to contribute time rather than money. Examples include the development of the website free of charge; the Wilberforce Institute running a research project into businesses' response to the modern slavery act; multi-agency agreements on housing vulnerable people (though this is not robust and there is no agreement on who foots the bill - something that is currently a priority for us to establish), and multi-agency work on assessing a number of local hand car washes. Obviously this currently relies on goodwill and is not a sustainable model.

